
  

                  
Governing Board Regular Meeting of May 27, 2020 

 
The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board conducted a 
remote regular meeting with closed session at 5:00 p.m., followed by public session at 
6:00 p.m. 
 
Student Trustee Luitel Recognition 
The Governing Board recognized and celebrated outgoing Student Trustee Shreejal Luitel 
for his contributions during the past year.    

 

New Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including: 
 

 a Contra Costa College (CCC) renewal agreement with Contra Costa Health 
Services to provide consultation, training, administrative and technical 
assistance to the Service Provider Individualized Recovery Intensive Training 
Program;  

 Diablo Valley College (DVC) renewal agreement with Rainbow Community 
Center of Contra Costa County to provide mental health services for 
students; 

 a new District agreement with the City of Pleasant Hill to provide dispatching 
services for officers working at DVC; and 

 a Los Medanos College renewal agreement with University of California, 
Davis, for the Transfer Opportunity Program. 
 

Resolutions Approved 
The Governing Board approved the following resolutions: 
 

 Asian/Pacific American Heritage Month, May 2020; and 

 Mental Health Awareness Month, May 2020. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned in memory of Kiyoshi Glenn Onizuka, retired DVC counselor 
and Darlene Poe, retired CCC custodial manager. 
  

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON JUNE 24, AT 6:00 P.M.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Rebecca Barrett, President (Ward 3) • Andy Li, Vice President (Ward 4) • Vicki Gordon, Secretary 

(Ward 2) • John E. Márquez, (Ward 1) • Greg Enholm (Ward 5) • Shreejal Luitel, Student Trustee 
 

 

 


